
 Mayor’s Monthly Message 

Where families thrive. 
An electrically net zero  

  municipality powered by: 

March 2024 
 
 
Council was pleased to be able to host our colleagues from the County of Warner, Village of 
Coutts, Village of Warner, Town of Milk River and Town of Raymond in Stirling on Monday, 
March 4th for the annual “All Councils Meeting”. Approximately 45 local elected officials 
from the region were able to come together for the evening to discuss issues of common 
interest. We were also able to hear from MP Glen Motz, MLA Grant Hunter as well as 
representatives from the RCMP and the Association of 
Alberta Municipalities.  
 
Planning continues for this year’s Settler Days that will take 
place from Thursday, July 19 to Saturday, July 20th. The 
Community Events Committee is working hard to plan a 
variety of family-friendly festivities as we celebrate 
Stirling’s 125th Anniversary. One of the events will include 
an Artisan Showcase to help show off the amazing local 
talent in our community. Artists, creators and makers are 
all invited to show off their wares. Sign up is available at 
the Village office. 

 
 
The Village’s public works team is also 
gearing up for a busy summer season. 
Recruiting is under way for seasonal 
positions including lifeguards, public 
works summer crew and interpreters for 
the Michelson Historic Site. 
 
Resumes can be dropped off at the 
Village office but must be in by the close 
of business on Friday, April 5th. 
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This year’s Honoured Guest Party 
will take place on Friday, April 19th. 
It’s a great evening to bring 
together some of the builders of 
the community. The event is open 
to anyone 65+ along with their 
spouse/companion who have lived, 
worked or attended school in 
Stirling and area. Contact Sandra 
Nelson for more information. 
 
 

Easter treats will be available at the Fire Hall 
while supplies last on Saturday, March 30th 
beginning at 10am. Head down to check out the 
trucks and learn more about all that our 
dedicated volunteers do to keep us safe. 
 
Wishing you and your families a restful Easter 
long weekend. 
 

 
 

Trevor Lewington  
 
 
 
 

“Volunteerism is the voice of the people put 
into action. These actions shape and mold 
the present into a future of which we can all 
be proud.” – Helen Dyer 
 


